
Second Graders 
Explored Seeds and 
Adaptations in the 
classroom with help 
from the Montshire 
Museum of Science.

Exciting News: 

*The Montshire Museum of 
Science  came to our class and 

helped teach students about 
different types of seeds. Students 
had a chance to use a 

microscope, which was fun to 
watch.

Dear Second Grade Families,

 	 This week was a 
challenging but fun week. On 
Tuesday I had a substitute 
teacher as I was at a PBiS 
conference. This conference was  
great and it gave me a lot of  
ideas of  how to keep the 
students engaged. I wanted to 
thank Krystal West for being in 
the classroom for me and 
helping everything to run 
smoothly!


 This week we did 
another review of  Unit 3 as they 
weren’t ready to go onto the 
next unit. We will start unit 4 on 
Monday. This unit will teach 
about comparing suffixes.

	 In Math, we will work 
on repeated addition using 
arrays and sums of  equal 
numbers.

	 During Science, we will 
be winding down soon on our 
plant unit. We will then be 
moving onto learning about 
weather.

	 Please keep sending in 
any gallon milk containers that 
you have. I am going to need a 
lot.

	 I am looking forward to 
our parent teacher conferences 
next week. Have a wonderful 
weekend!

	                   Mrs. Hook

2ND GRADE


